
AGENDA ITEM 3 UK 
 
The UK welcomes the work undertaken by the Scientific Advisory Committee and notes the 
significant developments in the evidence base since 2016. 
In light of the rapid development of the evidence base, the UK would like to urge the Secretariat to 
consider how recent and future developments of the evidence base will be reported to UNEA 5 now 
that resolutions on marine litter are unlikely to be negotiated until 2022. 
 


